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VANTAGE WEST NAMES 2015-2016 BOARD OF DIRECTORS  

 

 

TUCSON, Ariz. (July 6, 2015) – Vantage West,  southern Arizona’s largest credit union, has announced its 
Board of Directors for 2015-2016. The new board was seated during the annual meeting of the 
membership on June 17. 
 
During a June 23 meeting, the board held its election of officers, where Chairman, Charles Matthewson 
was re-elected to his position, Gene Santarelli was voted Vice-Chairman, Gary W. Smith was re-elected 
as Treasurer and John Driskill as Secretary. They will serve alongside Directors Gloria Gonzalez and Ana 
Archer, who was appointed to the board in March to fill a vacancy, and elected at the annual 
membership meeting to serve a full term as director.  
 
Vantage West Credit Union’s Board of Directors is comprised of elected volunteer professionals, who set 
the strategic direction of the credit union and support efforts to ensure that Vantage West maintains its 
excellent financial standing. 
 
 
About Vantage West Credit Union 
Vantage West Credit Union is a $1.5 billion financial institution in Arizona, which serves a growing membership of 
nearly 135,000. Vantage West serves its membership via online channels and branches across Arizona, offering 
consumer and business banking services. Vantage West is federally insured by NCUA. www.vantagewest.org  
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